
Graham Wylie  

 

I moved to Hurworth, from 
Middlesbrough, 10 years ago after 
meeting my wife Lynn, who has lived in 
Hurworth for nearly 21 years. It’s been a 
fantastic place to live with great walks, 
characters, pubs and amenities; it’s a 
perfect place to call ‘my’ home.I joined 
Hurworth Parish Council at the start of 
2016 after representing the Strait Lane 
allotments for a number of years, and 
becoming Chairman of the Allotment 
Association a year ago. Joining the 
Hurworth Parish Council will allow me to 
make a positive contribution to Hurworth 
in any way that I can. Having previously  
being  involved with parking issues in 

 Strait Lane, as well as my work dealing with the allotments. I am always 
happy to help people, and to help preserve the wonderful community of 
Hurworth. My main duties include highways, internal review committee, and 
Chairman of the Allotment Association. 
 


